International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local « 46
19802 62" Ave S, Suite 105 * Kent, WA 98032
253-395-6500 (voice) * 253-872-7059 (fax)
www.ibew46.com

April 20, 2022

Hello, Local 46 Family!

| hope all of you and your Families had a wonderful Easter weekend!
Below are the latest important updates from IBEW Local 46:

#1) UPDATE - IBEW LOCAL 46 Staff Expansion - open Organizing Position #2!

The open Organizer posting closed on March 25, 2022 and the interviews have begun!

All candidates who applied have been contacted regarding next steps. Your Organizing Department
Interview Team is working hard to review each candidate, and we will provide updates as they go
through the process.

If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact Executive Assistant to the Business
Manager, Charlotte Gitchel, at charlotte@ibew46.com.

#2) Monthly Wire Unit Meeting - Wednesday, April 20, 2022!

This is a reminder of the monthly Inside Wire Unit Meeting this Wednesday starting at 5:30 PM! The
meeting will be simulcast between the Kent and Silverdale Offices. Please plan to attend for updates to
the Wire Unit!

#3) Reminder: Retiree’'s May Pin Meeting and Potluck!

The IBEW Local 46 Retirees will hold their Annual Pin Meeting and Potluck on Wednesday, May 11,
starting at 10:00 a.m.! All IBEW Local 46 Retirees are invited to attend! Those who will receive a service
pin will have those presented. Please plan to bring any food dishes you wish to share. If you have any
questions, or wish to RSVP, please contact Office Manager Lois Jamieson at lois@ibew46.com or 253-
395-6524.

#4) Support for Starbucks Workers going UNION!

IBEW LOCAL 46 continues to support ALL workers and their right to organize and JOIN UNIONS! We
stand with Labor and community in support of the ‘Day of Action’ this Saturday, April 23, 2022!

There will be a March and Rally starting at 1:00 p.m. at Cal Anderson Park in Seattle. Your IBEW Local
46 Membership Volunteer Organizing Committee (MVOC) have stepped-up to augment our efforts!
Organizer Dave Camden and Intern Megan Kirby will be working with our MVOC to mobilize members
for this powerful event.

If you are able to participate, please send an email to LU46intern1@ibew46.com for Megan or
dave@ibew46.com for Dave. The Local is producing marching signs, flyers, and banners for this event.

Please wear your Union Gear and come join us! What TIME is it???

It’s UNION TIME!
Please check the IBEW Local 46 website, your personal e-mail, and mobile app often for updates!
Take care and stay safe!
Solidarity FOREVER!
Sean Bagsby

Business Manager / Financial Secretary
IBEW Local 46
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